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David McRae

From: Ransdell, Johnny <johnny.ransdell@volkert.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 7:45 PM

To: David McRae

Subject: RE: Billboard replacement

Attachments: Johnny Ransdell.vcf

David, 

Sorry for not getting back to you sooner.  Metro Billboards is the current permit holder for Permit NC087 043009.  The 

permit is valid, current and in good standing.  The information submitted by Mr. Presnell is correct.  The sign is a 

conforming structure. 

 

If you have questions or need additional information, please contact me. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Johnny Ransdell 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

From: David McRae <dmcrae@harnett.org>  

Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 1:59 PM 

To: Ransdell, Johnny <johnny.ransdell@volkert.com> 

Subject: Billboard replacement 

 

Mr. Ransdell, 

 

Good afternoon. We have received a permit to reconstruct/repair a billboard at 5077 NC 87 N in Harnett County. They 

have proposed to do this work under GS 136-131.2. Modernization of outdoor advertising devices. 

 

They included the attached info as proof of current, valid NCDOT approval. I just wanted to run this by you to make sure 

everything is good to go on your end. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Thanks, 

 

David H. McRae 
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Planner I 

Harnett County Development Services Department 

108 E. Front Street 

P.O. Box 65 

Lillington, NC 27546 

910-893-7525 

dmcrae@harnett.org 

 


